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Docket No. 70-33

Texas, Instruments Incorporated
ATTN:. Mr. William K. Goetz

Manufacturing Manager,
Metal Systems Department

34 forest Street
Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 70-33/80-07

This refers to your letter dated July 21, 1980, in response to our letter dated
July 1,-1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented 4

in yow letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

InaccordancewithSection2.790(d)oftheNRC's"RulesofPractice,"Part2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of. findings of your control
and accounting procedures for safeguarding special nuclear materials and your
facility security procedures are exempt from disclosure; therefore, the referenced
letter will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
9

Sincerely.

W-
.

alter G. in, Chief
Safeguards Branch

cc:
W. George, Assistant Vice President and Manager,

Metallurgical Materials Division
F. L. Sherman, Manager, HFIR Project
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